
Dear St. Catherine Laboure Families, 
 
We had a wonderful start to the new year as January gave us some exciting activities.  
We began the month with our School Mass and the recognition of our December 
Virtues of the month for Generosity.  The 4th and 5th graders took a field trip to the 
Farm Show where they had an enjoyable learning experience and proudly represented 
SCLS. The SCLS PTO hosted our annual Pancake breakfast which had a wonderful 
turnout and helped continue supporting their playground project. Our CYO teams 
continue to thrive in their basketball games.  Then lastly, we had the kickoff of our 
Catholic Schools Week. January went by quickly and we were blessed to have 
cooperating weather for the month. 
 
This coming month of February, we find ourselves in the middle of Catholic Schools 
week and the various activities and projects that will continue.  We will begin with the 
closing of Catholic Schools Week Mass along with our Disciple of the Month 
recognition for January which was Gratitude.  On the heels of our Catholic Schools 
Week we will celebrate the Annual Gala as well as our 2nd graders sacrament of  First 
Penance.  February is also an important month as we open our re-registration to our 
families.  We look forward to everything that February brings to our school community 
and look forward to celebrating with you all.   
 
Thank you as always for your dedication and support to the St. Catherine Laboure 
School community.  Have a blessed month of February. 
 
Romans 15:13 
“May the God of hope fill you with all joy and peace as you trust in Him, so that you 
may overflow with hope by the power of the Holy Spirit.” 
 
Peace, 
Jodi Reagan 
Principal 
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A Message from the Principal, Mrs. Reagan Mark Your Calendar 
 

 
 

January 29-February 4 
Celebrate Catholic Schools Week  

 
February 1 

Student Appreciation Pizza Lunch 
 

February 2 
Teacher Appreciation Luncheon 

2:00-5:00pm – PTO Krispy 
Kreme Fundraiser Pick Up 

(see flyer at end of newsletter for 
pick up directions) 

 
February 3 

8:30am – School Mass-Closing of 
Catholic Schools Week – 6C 

 
February 10 

8:45am Mass – 5L 
 

February 11 
10 am First Penance 

Annual Gala 
 

February 17 
NO SCHOOL-Teacher In 

Service 
 

February 20 
NO SCHOOL-President’s Day 

11am-9 pm PTO Fundraiser 
Chuck E. Cheese  

 
 February 22 

Ash Wednesday 
8:45am Mass – 5L 

 
February 24 

2:00 pm Stations of the Cross-
Student Council 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Newsletter Submissions: If you would like to submit information for the newsletter, please email information to 
d_mehalick@hotmail.com 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
  

A Note from the SCLS  PTO  President, Erin Henderson 

Welcome to February, SCLS Families! 
 
The PTO Board would like to extend a big THANK YOU to everyone 
who helped with our annual Pancake Breakfast on January 15. From 
the student servers, the parents who helped set up, the best PTO Dad 
Kitchen Crew around, to everyone who came and enjoyed breakfast 
with us, we are so thankful and appreciative of your support. All the 
profits from the breakfast are going directly into the PTO Playground 
Project fund. 
 
Our Playground Project is off to a strong start! The entire unit has been 
ordered - did you know the pictures you keep seeing are 
the actual playground, and not just an example of what it could look 
like? - and we are looking for work to begin on the installation in early 
April. There is still a long way to go with the fundraising part of this 
project, and we have MANY ways you can help. The always popular 
R&K subs and pretzel sandwiches will be back later this Spring, along 
with a Spring Spirit Wear sale, several restaurant and retail 
opportunities... and a few other things we are working on. All profits 
from all sales will directly go towards the playground, so please 
consider participating! Interested in just donating directly? We got you 
covered there too! You can always send a donation into school 
(attention: PTO Playground Project) or scan the QR code to make a 
donation right from your phone or computer. Every little bit helps! 
Know of a business or individual who might be able to help? Please 
reach out to any PTO Board member and we would be more than 
happy to get their contact information from you and reach out to them.  
 
As Catholic Schools Week kicks off, we will take a mini break from our 
fundraising to celebrate our fabulous students and teachers. On 
Wednesday, February 1 we will treat all the students to a free pizza 
lunch (a BIG thank you to Franco's on Derry Street for these yummy 
pizzas!), and on Thursday, February 2 we will host a teacher & staff 
appreciation lunch.  
 
As always, we are so thankful for all our supportive families, and we 
know we couldn't do any of this without you! Happy Catholic Schools 
Week and Valentine's Day to all this month!  
 
Erin Henderson 

PTO Executive 
Board 

 
Erin Henderson 

President 
 

Colleen Formica 
Vice President 

 
Janell Maglowski 

Treasurer 
 

Danielle Harper 
Secretary 

Father James Lease 
Pastor 

 
Mrs. Jodi Reagan 

Principal 
 

Happy Birthday! 

 
February 2 

Ashley Gipe  
 

February 7  
Aimee Surgeoner 

 
February 19  
Lori Breski 

 
February 25  

Janell Maglowski 
 
 

 

 

SCLS 2022-2023 Annual 
Fund Update 

 
 

That brings the Annual Fund to 
$62,000.  Please donate today to our 
2022-2023 Annual Fund and help us 
reach our goal of $55,000.  All proceeds 
go directly to our school and our 
students.          
 

Thank you for your support and 
generosity! 

 
Link to donate: St. Catherine Laboure 
· 2022-2023 Annual Fund 
(lglforms.com) 
 

PTO and Student Council Soda Tab Collection 

The PTO is partnering with Student Council again this year for a school-
wide service project by collecting soda tabs for the Ronald McDonald 
House. All students are asked to collect soda tabs at home and bring them 
into your homerooms, where they will be collected and weighed by Student 
Council in 3 rounds.  

The next round ends February 3 (notice this is a new date to align with 
the end of Catholic Schools Week), and the deadline for the final round 
of the year will be May 2.  

The homeroom that collects the most tabs will win a treat from the PTO!  
Please help Student Council reach their goal of collecting 400 lbs 
of tabs this school year! 

https://secure.lglforms.com/form_engine/s/CmPOT01b90nvzen_AfmqrA
https://secure.lglforms.com/form_engine/s/CmPOT01b90nvzen_AfmqrA
https://secure.lglforms.com/form_engine/s/CmPOT01b90nvzen_AfmqrA


 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

PTO Fundraisers for this year… 

PTO FUNDRAISER and EVENT UPDATES 

Thank you to everyone who continues to participate in our PTO fundraisers!!!!  We appreciate the support and look forward to exciting news on what we 
plan to purchase this year.  STAY TUNED!!!!   

   Box Tops - $37  PTO Pancake Breakfast - $1030 Franco’s – TBD  5 Below - $17 
 

PTO RESTAURANT AND RETAIL NIGHTS 
Please come out and support the PTO for some good food and fun!!!  Flyers for events are located at the end of the 

newsletter and can be shared with family and friends. 
(Watch for emails and social media postings too!)  

 
Chuck E. Cheese 
Monday February 20th 11 am to 9 pm 
Must bring or mention flyer 
(located at end of newsletter) 

 
 

COMING SOON-USED UNIFORM SALE 
The Spring PTO Gently-Used Uniform Sale will be held Sunday March 
5th from 8am-12pm in the school cafeteria. Gently-used uniforms for 
all ages will be available for sale at a reasonable price. Cash, check, or 
Venmo accepted. Please enter and exit through the metal gym doors 
on Derry Street. REMINDER: spring uniforms begin Monday March 
13th, so stock up on those spring uniform items! In addition to buying 
the items you need, this is also a great fundraiser for the PTO! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If you have uniforms to donate, please drop them off at the school 
office during regular school hours. They should be clean and in 
gently-used condition. If you want to receive credits, please include a 
note in the bag with your name and a list of the items you are 
donating.  Please contact Jamie Bufton at jbufton@sclhbg.org with 
any questions.   
 

 

SCLS Spirit Wear 
Need new Spirit Wear gear for the spring 
season?  
 
The SCLS Spirit Wear store reopens on 
February 12th.  This will be the last sale of 
the school year, so be sure to place your 
order before the store closes 
on February 26th. 
 
Be on the lookout for a message when the 
store reopens! 

St. Catherine Athletic Association Update 
 
Keep your eyes open for 2023 track and field registrations. 
Registration will open on February 1st and information 
will be announced via school email and on the Athletic 
Association Facebook page.  
 
You can follow the St. Catherine's Athletic Association 
Facebook page (search 'SCLS Athletic Association') for all 
the latest school sports information including registrations. 

 

mailto:jbufton@sclhbg.org


• Playground equipment has been ordered 

• Fundraising is underway 

• Contractors are being scheduled 

• Fundraising is underway 

• Installation is being scheduled 

• Fundraising is underway 

• Volunteer schedule is being designed 

• Did we mention fundraising????? 

SCLS PLAYGROUND UPDATE 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Can’t wait to donate????? 

Please click here to help make this playground a 
dream come true for our students! 

THE PLAYGROUND COMMITTEE NEEDS OUR SCLS FAMILY!!!! 

If you know of any groups or companies who would be willing to donate towards our 
playground let us know.  We have a lot of fundraising left to do to ensure the 
playground gets completed.  If you can help with donations, grants, fundraising please 
email Danielle Harper @ d_mehalick@hotmail.com.   Stay tuned for more details 
around finances and timeline. 

NOTE: Drawings are not finalized and could change slightly.   

 
$31,000 

https://secure.lglforms.com/form_engine/s/zuNcsUeCdQlCg39ohs6XYA
mailto:d_mehalick@hotmail.com


 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What is the 
hardest move 

ever in 
gymnastics? 

The Yurchenko Double Pike (vault).  The 
Yurchenko Double Pike has only ever been 
completed by men.  The vault is a high-
difficulty skill with only five male gymnasts 
ever completing it.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Is Paris the largest 
French speaking 
city in the world?  

Paris is NOT the largest French-speaking city 
in the world!  That title belongs to Kinshasa, 
the capital city of the Democratic Republic of 
Congo. 

Waouh c’est super!!! (Wow that’s amazing)   



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

How fast does 
a sloth swim vs. 
walk on land? 

Sloths are ridiculously good swimmers.  
Sloths can swim three times faster than they 
can walk on land.  And because of their ability 
to slow their heart rates to 1/3 its normal rate, 
they can hold their breath for a whopping 40 
minutes under water.    



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

What is the world 
record for most 
puppies born in 

one litter? 

The largest litter of puppies ever born is 
currently recorded at 24.  In 2009, a 
Neapolitan Mastiff name Tia broke the 
Guinness world record by giving birth to 15 
male puppies and 9 female puppies.      



 



 



 


